
 

 
 

 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE OF VACANCY 
 

April 26, 2018 
 

In accordance with Section 7-10 of the Townsend Charter requiring a ten (10) day posting,  
the following vacancy is posted: 

 
  5 AT-LARGE MEMBERS FOR THE  
300th ANNIVERSARY COMMITTEE  

T 
 

This Committee was formed by the Board of Selectmen at their regularly scheduled meeting held on April 24, 2018 to 
begin the process of planning for the Town’s 300th Anniversary Celebration.   

 
 

 
If interested, please forward a Volunteer Response Form to the Office of the Board of Selectmen, 272 Main Street, 
Townsend, MA 01469 or email it as a scanned pdf file to selectmen@townsend.ma.us. The Volunteer Response Form can 
be found on the Town website. 
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